Grenada Sanitary District
P.O. Box 371, Grenada, CA 98038

{H530) 436-99!

grenadasanitarydis

gmail.com

March 4, 2025
Siskiyou County Supervisor Michael Kobseff,

Attached is a copy of the letter sent to The California Regional Water Quality Control Board. The
Board is meeting this month to address a variety of issues. This is our opportunity to address our
grievance with the Board.

itis the support of the Board of Supervisors that we are seeking. If you could bring this excessive
Permit Fee to the atfention of the Board and ask the Board to authorize a lefter in our support to the
California Regional Water Quality Control Board, it would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

A

Frank Cena, Grenada Sanitary District Chair



